
 

Year 3/4 Newsletter - Spring 2 

English 
We are looking at the book 

Big Blue Whale. We will be 

writing an informative 

article about whales 

persuading people to the 

protection of the blue 

whale. 

 

 

 

Maths 
We are working on length, mass and 

volume this half term. The children will 

be learning about different units of  

Science 
Our topic this half term 

is sound. We will be 

investigating how sound 

is made and how it 

travels. How do we 

hear? 

Geography 
We will be looking at 

rainforests this half term. 

The children will learn 

about the layers of the 

Religion 
Our topic this half term is all about 

Mass. The children will learn about all 

the important parts of mass and link it to 

‘The Last Supper’. 

PSHE/RHE 
Our topic of personal relationships will 

look at the different relationships we have 

and how we maintain those. 

Foundation Subjects 

PE 
The children will be going swimming 

this half term. They will also be 

doing gymnastics with Mr Moran. 

Music 
Mrs McGovern from the Stockport 

Music Service is still coming in to 

teach the children playing Violin. We 

will arrange a performance later this 

term.  

Computing 
We will be learning to programme 

using Scratch and looking at 

website design.  

DT 
In DT we will be making our own 

cushions. We will learn how to 

stitch and add details to our 

cushions.   

French 
We will continue our topic for 

French this half term: ‘Food Glorious 

Food’ 

measure and how 

to measure 

accurately. 

 

rainforest and what grows there. They 

will also consider the threats to the 

rainforest habitat. 


